
For residents on Larwood, Harrogate and Erickson Roads 

Here’s what you need to know:

Larwood/Erickson Sewer Upgrade News   March 29, 2019 

 

Construction  
Windley Contracting Ltd. crews will be returning to the area in early April to complete the 
storm drain works and pave the remaining section on Larwood Road. Once this has been 
accomplished, they will move to Harrogate and continue installing the new sewermain 
towards Erickson where they will then follow Erickson west towards Fairmile.  
 
 
 
 

Traffic Management 

Traffic management is the responsibility of the 

contractor. It is anticipated that single lane 

alternating traffic will be maintained as vehicles 

move through the construction zone.  

 

Please obey traffic control personnel as they help to 

guide you through the construction zone.   

 

Construction Schedule  

The contractor is returning to Larwood Road in early 

April and is expected to have the remaining  

sewermain installed by late Summer 2019.   

 

 

We appreciate your continued understanding as we work to complete this project.  
 

 

 

 

For more information on Capital Projects visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at: 

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca    Phone: 250.286.5700 
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